
From: Ryan.Teeboom@bench.com
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2017 9:46:21 AM
Importance: High

I believe it’s going to happen no matter what, so let’s propose it be buried and let it run
parallel the highways / roadways  
this is the only solution I can see at this time in order to save our existing forests /
wetlands / community developments
please consider this as our only option
 
Ryan Teeboom
former chairman of the
Nashua Conservation Commission
1985 -1995
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